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NZX Continuous Disclosure 
 
 
Interim Results Date 

Sanford Limited advises that it intends to release its unaudited interim results for the six months 
ended 31 March 2021 prior to the market opening on Friday 21 May 2021. 
 
 
For more information please contact: 

Katherine Turner 

Chief Financial Officer, Sanford 

kturner@sanford.co.nz 

021 470 436 

 


